
STARTING MAY 1, YOUR BROWN CART 
WILL BECOME YOUR ORGANICS CART
AND WILL BE SERVICED WEEKLY.
A food scrap pail will be delivered to your home in April.* 
Use it to store kitchen food scraps and empty the contents 
into your brown organics cart.
*If unwanted you may return your food scrap pail to any MDRR office location.

in coordination with
the City of Rio Vista



STARTING MAY 1, 2024

PLACE FOOD WASTE 
IN YOUR BROWN CART!

MORE DETAILS TO COME.
For more information regarding 
the program and new state law, 
SB 1383, visit:
https://mdrr.com/sb1383-rio/
or scan the QR code with your 
smart phone.


